
Bulletin No. 994 

Friday 10th  December 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
It has been such a magical week in school; we certainly missed the opportunity to watch our 
youngest pupils present their very own Nativities on stage last year.  I am sure you will join me in 
saying how wonderful the Form 1/Kindergarten & Form 2/3 Nativity performances were. It is 
incredible to see how pupils as young as 3 are able to sing and speak on stage so confidently. 
Thank you to all our Early Years & Infant staff; we know there is a lot of hard work invested in to 
putting on such a fabulous show.   I would also like to make special thanks to all the parents who 
came to watch the performances and contributed to our Martin House Children’s Hospice 
fundraising appeal. We have raised over £217 for this incredibly important charity and will be 
delighted to share this news with Martin House. 
 
The Christmas Fair was a great success last weekend, it was lovely to see so many families, past 
and present, in school enjoying the fair. Thank you to Mr Chapman, Chair of The Friends, for 
leading the organisation of the fair and to everyone who helped out in any way. Again, 
enormous thanks to our visitors on the day, we raised a phenomenal £1,100, all of which directly 
benefits our pupils in school.  
 
In our final week of the term we will be enjoying the traditional Christmas festivities: Christmas 
Parties, Christmas Lunch & End of Term Talent Show.   Pupils will come to school in uniform 
every day, except on Friday which will be our Christmas Jumper Day.  On the day of your child's 
Christmas Party, please send Party Clothes in a named bag, pupils will change after lunch.  On 
the day of your child’s Christmas Lunch, you may send a Christmas Hat for wearing whilst they 
eat their meal. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing our Junior families at our Carol Service at Bingley Parish 
Church from 6.30pm this evening. Please do take care when approaching the church as the 
ground can be slippery when wet. 
 
 
 

 Have a lovely weekend,  
 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



Nativity 
2021 



The Friends of Lady Lane Park School would like to thank everyone who 
attended our Christmas Fair last Saturday. 
  
We hope you all had a wonderful time and we have played some small part 
in getting the festive season up and running. 
 
We’d especially like to thank the school for hosting the event, and Mr 
Saunders, Mrs Arnold and Mrs Wright for manning the doors. 
 
We’d especially like to thank all our kind sponsors for providing so many 
wonderful raffle prizes, and our pupils, parents and families for providing 
chocolate (there was a lot!), bottles, cakes, and crafts without which the fair 
would not have been possible. 
  
I’d especially like to thank all our friends and volunteers for working so 
tirelessly at the café, the tombolas, crafts, New to You, games; for setting 
up, and tidying, and everything else before, after and in between. 
  
A BIG BIG Thank you of course goes to the BIG man of the day: Santa Claus 
who told me what a wonderful collection of polite (and talkative!) children 
we have, of whom we should all be very proud. 
  
So thanks again to you all, a great time was had, and we’ll see you all next 
year! 
  
David Chapman, 
Chair (Friends of Lady Park School : friendsofllps@gmail.com) 

Christmas Fair Thanks 
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Monday 
 
 

Baked 
Potatoes, 

Cheese/Beans 
 

Ice Cream 
with 

Raspberry 
Sauce 

 

Tuesday 
 
 

Pasta with 5 a day 
sauce 

 
Fruity Mousse 

Wednesday 
 
 

Christmas Lunch 
*Infants 

 
Chocolate Yule Log 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Juniors will have a 
sandwich lunch, 

prepared by 
school 

Thursday 
 

 
Christmas Lunch 

*Juniors 
 

Chocolate Yule Log 
 

Quorn & Halal 
Option 

  
Infants will have a 
sandwich lunch, 

prepared by school 
 

Friday 
 
 

Fish Fingers, 
Chips & Beans 

 
Baked  

Doughnut  
 

 December 
 
Monday 13th  – Form 2 & 3 Christmas Party 
  - Nursery Stay & Play 9.30am – 10.30am 
Tuesday 14th  - UVI/LVI Christmas Party 

Wednesday 15th  – Infant Christmas Lunch 

  - Form 4/5 Christmas Party  

Thursday 16th  – Junior Christmas Lunch 

  - Kindergarten & Form 1 Christmas Party 

Friday 17th   – Talent Show/Christmas Jumper Day & Close for Christmas 

School Council & The 
Christmas Present 
Appeal Donations Form 3’s Trip to watch 

Pinocchio, The Ballet 
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